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5th January 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
  
We will be offering our OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning club) to F2- Year 6 pupils in the spring 2nd half term 
on the following dates.  
 

Monday 27th February, Monday 6th March, Monday 13th March, Monday 20th March & Monday 27th 

March 2023.  

 
Please ensure that your chid has a waterproof coat in school (for each session) as sessions will take place in all 
weathers.  
  
The club will cost £15.00 in total for the 5 weeks (£3.00 per week.) Registration and payment should be made 
via parent pay. Please note that we are unable to refund the session, if your child can't attend, as this will cause 
too much additional administration for the school. All profits from the club will be invested directly back into our 
OPAL developments in school so will benefit all our pupils.  
  
Thank you for your continued support,  
  
Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs McAleny  


